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The meeting was called to order at 11:02 a.m. by Dick Kreidel; the meeting minutes from March 22, 2019 

as written. 

Ernie reported that the A156.35 Power Supply subcommittee reached general agreement to include Step 

Response criteria, and Allegion would be working on a proposal. 

The group addressed questions concerning A156.18 Color Matching – whether the standard should 

continue to require color matching as in paragraph 4.1 or some other method, and the possibility of using 

color matching equipment to set targets or tolerances. 

After a long discussion, the SSC advice would be to move paragraph 4 requirements to the Appendix and 

proceed with the revision while studying color matching methods in preparation for the next revision. 

BHMA staff would also seek data on the composition of purchasers (i.e. architects, suppliers), to get a 

better idea of the customer needs for the standard. 

The next meeting would be held at the BHMA Spring Meeting in two weeks. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 


